Fee Change
Pursuant to KRS 238.570, as of October 1, 2023, the fee on charitable gaming gross receipts will be .00575.  The fee will be applied beginning with all 2023 4th Quarter Financial Reports and 2023 Annual Financial Reports.


QUESTIONS?
Phone: (502) 573- 5528                           Toll Free: (800) 729- 5672
Fax: (502) 573-6625                                 Website: dcg.ky.gov

